
 
 
 

EUFMC EXPANDS WOMEN IN UTILITY FLEET PROGRAM 
 

Networking event to include women representatives of manufacturers and suppliers 
 
EUFMC will be hosting an expanded program for the conference’s third annual Women 
in Utility Fleet gathering. In 2025, the networking opportunity for women fleet 
professionals will also include women representatives from manufacturers and suppliers 
of services for utility fleets. The luncheon event will take place on Wednesday, June 4th. 
  
“Feedback from the first two Women in Utility Fleet gatherings has been overwhelmingly 
positive,” said EUFMC Director Julie Gomez, Tucson Electric Power. “One of the 
suggestions we received was to include women representatives from suppliers who 
attend the conference as a way to expand our efforts to advance the role of women in 
the utility fleet industry.” 
 
In 2024, the EUFMC Women in Utility Fleet event was attended by more than 20 fleet 
professionals. “In 2025, we plan to build on last year’s discussions about issues of 
common interest for the industry’s growing number of women professionals,” said Lissa 
Brady, EUFMC Director, San Diego Gas & Electric. “We look forward to welcoming 
women who work for manufacturers and suppliers to this unique forum.”  
 
The 72nd annual EUFMC will feature educational and equipment events, special 
activities and networking opportunities for fleet representatives and manufacturers and 
suppliers. 
 
EUFMC Highlights 

• Driving Safety, Sustainability & Technical Expertise the EUFMC educational 
program, will feature presentations by fleet executives, manufacturers, and 
industry experts.  

• Roundtables, an EUFMC signature event, enable fleet representatives and 
suppliers to discuss mutual challenges and find solutions. 

http://www.eufmc.com/
https://eufmc.com/general_session.html


• A Drive-Through utility equipment demonstration and an equipment show that is 
the site of more than 60 displays. 

• Special Activities including tours, golf outings, events for spouses, and more.  

Fleet professionals can expect to begin receiving registration information by email this 
fall for the invitation only event. Included will be options to prepay for hotel rooms or 
make a reservation with a deposit. 
 
SAVE THE DATE: EUFMC will be held June 1 - June 4, 2025, at the Williamsburg 
Lodge and Conference Center in Williamsburg, Virginia. 

 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, visit www.eufmc.com 
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